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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: C-19 boosters for pharmacy staff; PSNC communications job vacancy; price concessions webinar; future of pharmacy leadership; dental factsheets.

Pharmacy staff: Booking your autumn C-19 booster
NHS England has announced that from Wednesday 7th September 2022, around 7 million people (including those aged 75 and over, people who are immunosuppressed, and health and care workers) will be able to book an appointment for their COVID-19 booster vaccinations online or by calling 119.

From Wednesday, health and care workers, including pharmacy staff, can book their COVID-19 booster vaccinations through the National Booking Service. Eligible staff are encouraged to book an appointment for a booster dose as soon as possible, provided it has been at least three months since their last dose of the vaccine.

Find out more

Media and Corporate Communications job opportunity at PSNC
PSNC is looking to recruit a Media and Corporate Communications Manager to help us to make the case for community pharmacy through the national media, while also looking after our corporate communications and brand. This is a new role to support our busy communications function, and comes at a critical time for community pharmacy as PSNC works hard to get increased recognition and funding for pharmacies, and ahead of our upcoming name change to Community Pharmacy England.

Learn more and apply

Upcoming price concessions webinar
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that PSNC will be hosting a webinar about price concessions this Wednesday at 7.30pm. During the webinar viewers will be guided through the price concession process and hear PSNC's current concerns with how the system is coping.

Medicines pricing and supply issues are putting significantly increased pressure on community pharmacy contractors and their teams. This webinar is part of a series of steps we are taking to support contractors at this time.

Register for the webinar

The future of pharmacy professional leadership
Pharmacy contractors are encouraged to share their views on the future of pharmacy professional leadership.

The UK Commission for Pharmacy Professional Leadership has been set up by the Chief Pharmaceutical Officers of England, Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland to examine effective pharmacy professional leadership and produce recommendations for the future. The Commission's online survey is open until 16th September 2022.

Answer the call for evidence

Dental factsheets for pharmacy teams
The Health Education England (HEE) teams across London and the South East have collaborated to produce a series of dental factsheets specifically for community pharmacy teams. The recently updated factsheets are intended to be used by patient-facing team members to help them deal with common dental and oral symptoms/conditions and signpost patients where appropriate.

Download the resources
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